
June 1, 2006 meeting, 
 
 
The Town of Franklin Board of Aldermen had a special meeting on Thursday, June 1, 2006 at 
5:00 P.M. at the Town Hall Board Room.  The purpose of the meeting was to present the 
proposed 2006-07 Town budget. Mayor Joe Collins presided.  Aldermen Verlin Curtis, Jerry 
Evans, Billy Mashburn, Carolyn Pattillo, Charles Roper and Bob Scott were present.    

 
Presentation of Proposed 2006-07 Town budget 
 
Mike Decker went over the proposed 2006-07 budget with Mayor Collins and the Board.  Copies 
are attached.  Alderman Scott said instead of doing across the board raises we need to give the 
same amount to each employee.  He said the lower paid employees are hit harder.  Mayor Collins 
said we may need to use a hybrid approach.  Alderman Pattillo said we need to do the four 
percent across the board raise and look at doing a salary schedule for the employees.  Alderman 
Evans said I have concerns about the insurance. Alderman Curtis said we are giving a cost of 
living raise. He said the county maintenance workers are making less then our maintenance 
employees.  The Board agreed to further discuss the budget at the regular June meeting. 
 
Adjournment 
 
Motion was made by Scott, seconded by Evans to adjourn the meeting at 5:40 P.M.  Motion 
carried.  Vote:  6 to 0. 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
        ______________________________ 
        Joe Collins, Mayor 
 
 
        ______________________________ 
        Janet A. Anderson, Town Clerk 
 


